

Dear Parents

I am delighted to share with you that during our recent OFSTED inspection, on March 15th 2018, the inspector graded the provision at Hemyock Pre-School as 'Good'.

We continue to be proud of the setting and all that it offers to the children in our community. Some of the key findings included:

- Children make consistently good progress, relative to their starting points.
- Children are confident with good self-esteem, and their behaviour shows they feel emotionally secure.

Areas for development are in line with our existing pre-school improvement plan. We are eager to continue and further develop the quality of provision on offer for our pupils.

You can read the full report on-line at https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/CARE/EY346881.

We thank you for any contributions that you may have made when speaking to the inspector on the day and for your continued support for Hemyock Pre-School moving forwards.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Leanne Arrowsmith

Delegated Representative Person

f. Onwort

For on behalf of Ventrus Ltd (Trustee)

Parklands · Hemyock · Cullompton · Devon · EX15 3RY Telephone: 01823 680240 · Email: hemyockpreschool@ventrus.org.uk



